PUBLIC NOTICE

December 15, 2022

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Commissioners of the Housing Authority of the City of
Pueblo, Colorado, has officially designated the bulletin board in the first-floor entry at the
Central Management Facility, 201 South Victoria Avenue, Pueblo, Colorado, as the location for
all Public Notices of the Board for 2023. The regular meeting notices, along with any special

| meeting notices will be posted in this designated area at least twenty-four (24) hours prior to
the meeting as well as posted on the Housing Authority’s website, hapueblo.org. In addition,
the Executive Director shall be the Board’s designated representative to answer all questions
about postings. The Board’s regular monthly meetings will be held in the first-floor meeting
room at the Central Management Facility on the third Thursday of each month at 12:15 pm
barring any conflicts. An Annual Meeting will be held in July 2023. Date of that meeting will be
posted twenty-four {24) hours prior to the meeting.

T steven L. Truiillo, Secretary
Board of Commissioners
Housing Authority of the City of Pueblo, Colorado
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